
With these chilly mornings and moving into winter, Kentucky 

Refugee Ministries is in need of winter coats for newly-arrived 

refugee families. They are in need of warm blankets, hats, 

gloves, and scarves, and new and gently used coats. The Latin 

American and Latino Studies program will be collecting these 

items and delivering them to KRM. Household items and toys 

are welcome as well. 

For more information, contact: 

KRM Intern Amanda Coca-Venegas at adcoca01@louisville.edu   

LALS Program Coordinator, Sr. Natalie Schuetz: natalie.schuetz@louisville.edu   

Please visit our website at  http://louisville.edu/latinamericanstudies and “Like” us 

on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/UofLLALS 

             

Please drop off items to LALS Offices in  

Stevenson Hall 304-306, Nov. 3rd– Dec. 4th 2014 


